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Perth City Busport

The building of a new underground bus station aims to reconnect the CBD  
and Northbridge for the first time in more than 100 years.

The busport project will replace the ageing Wellington Street Bus Station  
with an Australian-first dynamic stand-allocation underground bus station.

Funded by the State Government and the City of Perth, the City Busport Alliance 
(the PTA, Brookfield Multiplex and BG&E) engaged Nilsen for the supply, installation 
and commissioning of the electrical services and dry fire services including SCADA, 
LV power supply system, lighting control systems, emergency lighting, security 
systems including CCTV and door access system and dry fire systems.

Commenced in May 2014, the project is scheduled for completion  
in December 2015.




